
Dancer of the Month is: CAITLYN 

SMITH!!!  Caitlyn is a new 

member of our company team!  

She dances 8+ hours a week and 

always gives 110%!  Caitlyn 

brings energy and a good 

attitude to all of her classes and 

rehearsals.  She has improved 

leaps and bounds this year!  We 

are so proud of you!  Keep up 

the hard work!!!! 
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DYNAMIC DADS!!!! 

Alright Dads, it’s that time of year 

again!!  If you are interested in 

joining the Dads dance in recital 

please put your name on the list 

at the front desk!!  We will start at 

the end of March!! We have 19 so 

far!!! LET’S GO!!!!!! 

NEW CLASS!!!  

Do you know someone that wants to 

start dance right now that is a 

beginner?  We have a new class on 

Wednesday’s at 6:15…Beginning 

Mixology.  It is too late for this to be 

in the recital, but it is a class so that 

child can start trying out the different 

styles to see what they would be 

interested in for next year!!   

RECITAL   

Recital will be at Deer Valley High 

School again.  I am starting to 

work on the schedules for that 

day so you know when you or 

your child will be dancing….STAY 

TUNED!!! 

Violet Dance Company 

auditions!! 

Auditions for next year’s 

competition team will be May 

7th……Put it in your 

calendars!!!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pre-Registration 

Registration for our Summer 

camps and classes in July is 

currently open online!!!  

There are many options for 

some new classes and a 

few different camps to 

choose from. SPACE IS 

LIMITED so make sure you 

get registered for summer 

as soon as possible to get a 

spot!!  Let us know if you 

have any questions.  Just go 

to the “Classes” page on the 

website and you can see the 

dates and prices.   

Registration for next year’s 

season will begin April 11th.  

At this time you will be able 

to register for the 2022-23 

season!!!!   Remember if 

you pre-register it is $5 

cheaper than if you wait for 

August!!! We will have 

placement sheets up at the 

front desk so you know what 

class your dancer should be 

in!! 

 

4111 W. Innovative Dr.  
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March 2021!! 
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